

December 21, 1927

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner Oregon Museum of Fine Arts Woman's Building University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

Dear Mrs. Warner:

We have not forgotten your generous offer for the balance of the cost of the plates of the Ferguson book up to the total allowance of \$3000.00.

We have not sent you a reminder of the balance because there has been a very exasperating delay in the preparation of the plates on the part of the lithographers - a Boston concern. They have finally been delivered and we shall probably have a bill and send you further information about it shortly after the first of the year.

I am also planning to rush three copies of the book to you promptly on its delivery. Would you like to have more?

Sincerely yours, Bo

THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO PRESS

DPB-HER